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RCAF Station, Great Whale River

P.0. Box 6121, Montreal, P.Q.
February 24, 1963

Dear Miss Williamson,

Since last week, I learned about the nova, so I am sending out C & N
announcexent #6, That's two announcements in as many weeks. I hope that
is the last discovery for a few months anyway, as these discoveries are
keeping me busy! I hope that you haven't put my next bulletin "to press"
yet, as I wish to make a change since the discovery of the nova, Enclosed
is the new page 1 (page 2 is unchanged). However, if it has already "gone
to press", forget about this new pagey I can include the nova #n my next
bulletdd,

Enclosed are my first few observations of the nova. I expect Mrs.
Yane will look after observations of novae, as well as searches? The nova
is well placed for me, as I can observe it at any time of the night. Being
at Dece +42°, it is circumpolar from this latitude.

That is all I have to say for now. Best regards.

Good observing,

Jim Low



